
 

 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2012-1203-026 

 

DATE  : DECEMBER 3, 2012 
 

TO  : ALL PRESIDENTS OF SPECIALTY DIVISIONS 
 

SUBJECT     : PMA REMINDERS 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Warmest greetings! 
 

The Philippine Medical Association would like to remind all specialty societies 

under your divisions and your chapters of the following: 

 

1. Involvement of all specialty societies in the PMA activities such as 

Regional Assembly, PMA Foundation Day, National Medicine Week, 

PMA Annual Convention and Elections. 

2. Playing the PMA Hymn during your annual and midyear conventions and 

other major events and activities for the divisions and chapters  

3. Including the name of the Philippine Medical Association in your official 

stationary and communications. 

4. To require all residents and fellows undergoing training in accredited 

training programs recognized by PMA to become members of the PMA.  

Those who are not members yet should become members now 
  

May we request you to submit to us the list of your chapters with their contact 

details.   

 

Thank you very much. 
 

Sincerely yours, 

 
 

MARIANNE O. DOBLES, M.D. 

Secretary General 

  

Noted by: 
 

 

 

MODESTO O. LLAMAS, M.D. 

President 


